Scottish FA Registration Procedures 2024/25
 
The Scottish FA Registration Procedures for Season 2024/25, which were approved by the Scottish FA Board on 25 June 2024, and which have been deemed to take effect from 17 June 2024 can now be accessed and downloaded via the following link* Scottish FA Registration Procedures 2024/25. Also available via the same link is a document showing the amendments made to the Registrations Procedures, with all changes detailed in track-change format, together with a summary of the key amendments.

Please ensure that these documents are made available, as required, to the relevant personnel within your club/league/association.
 
Please note that all registration forms signed on or after today's date must use the COMET Registration Form(s) - Annexes 4 and 5 of the Registration Procedures - and not any previous version(s).
 
The Scottish FA Registration Procedures will also be available on the Scottish FA website in due course.
 
Kind regards,
Scottish FA


*
https://registrationssupport.scottishfa.co.uk/portal/kb?btn=61&id=474

